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NOVEMBER/DECEMBER EVENTS 
 

Nov 20 – PowerSchool Grades Portal Opens 
Nov 23 – SEPTA Meeting – 7:15 pm 
Nov 24 - P/T Conferences 7-9:00 pm 
Dec 1 – P/T Conferences 7-9:00 pm 
Dec 9 – BOE Meeting 7:30 pm 
Dec 11 – Hanukkah Begins 
Dec 16 – 8th Grade Parent Orientation – 7:00 pm 
Dec 17 – HS Compact Mtg – 3:15 pm 
Dec 24 – Holiday Break Begins 
Jan 4 – Schools Open 
 

REVISED DAILY BELL SCHEDULE  
 

Effective this Monday, 11/23, the high school will be using a different bell schedule each day.  Passing time 
has been reduced by two minutes.  The new schedule was emailed to all students this morning and 
appears on the last page of today’s update. 
 

INSTRUCTIONAL COMMITMENT SURVEY DUE MONDAY 11/23 
 

This week, at the Board of Education meeting, phase three of the district task force submitted its 
recommendations to the Board for a plan to return more students to in-person learning who wish to do 
so.  A letter outlining the new parameters can be viewed on the district website.  The letter includes links 
to a survey which must be filled out for each child in your family.  In order to make potential changes, we 
need a new selection from you for this next phase.  Please read and complete the survey by Monday, 
November 23rd, so we can begin our scheduling work. 
 

PARENT/TEACER CONFERENCES 
 

Parent/Teacher conferences take place November 24th and December 1st from 7:00 – 9:00pm.  Sign-ups 
in Teacher Reacher close today, November 20th @ 8:00 pm, for both evening conference nights.  These 
will be virtual evening events and therefore will operate a little differently than in the past.  
 

My letter to parents and guardians about these conference nights is posted on the high school 
correspondence tab.  Also, there is a Teacher Reacher tutorial document that can help parents sign up for 
evening conferences. 
 

KEEPING LHS, AND ALL OF OUR SCHOOLS, OPEN 
 

Over the past two weeks 129 students at the high school were notified that they needed to quarantine 
for two weeks.  That large number takes into account all students who were within 6 feet of one of the 
only 14 students who tested positive for the virus during that time. 
As we head toward the Thanksgiving holiday, please practice distancing, wear a mask, and limit the 
potential to exposure.  Let’s keep LHS safe and open! 



 

BERN SEIDERMAN ART GALLERY 
The Seiderman Art Gallery has been added to the main page of the high school.  Our art and design 
students installed a collection in the gallery itself that will remain there for the year.  What is new is that 
we now have a virtual gallery as well, curated by LHS Art teacher Mr. Michael Kunz.    Below is the link to 
the gallery.                          https://thebernseidermanga.wixsite.com/mysite 
 
This month the Seiderman Virtual Gallery features the work of the students in Mrs. Karen Goulet’s 
Clothing Design classes. 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/yojdl8sgct8wgii/NOVEMBER%202020.mp4?dl=0  
Congratulations to our student designers and many thanks to Mr. Kunz and the teachers of the Art, Design 
and FCS department. 
 

THREE SENIORS COMMIT TO PLAY AT THE NEXT LEVEL 
 

Seniors Jenna Hendrickson, John Carver, and Andrew Ciprian recently signed their commitment letters to 
play their sport of choice at the collegiate level.  John will take his baseball talents to Adelphi University, 
Andrew will continue his passion for lacrosse at Palm Beach Atlantic University and Jenna will bring her 
lacrosse skills to the University of Pittsburgh.  Congratulations!! 
 

   
 

POWER SCHOOL STUDENT CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Families who have not yet completed the PowerSchool Student Contact information were emailed and 
received a phone call asking that contact information and emergency contact information be completed 
by today, Friday, October 16.  This information is vital to our being able to contact you about your child’s 
safety, welfare, and academic standing, so be sure to complete the information today. 
 

STUDENT LUNCH AND MEAL INFORMATION 
 

As you may know our school district will offer free meals to children through June 30, 2021. 
All meals served during the day at LHS are free of charge for all children. In addition, a free snack is 
available each day.  To accommodate the needs of remote and hybrid students on days when they do 
not report to school, the district will be operating two after-school serving sites at North Middle School 
and South Middle School from 3-3:30 p.m. every day. A lunch and snack will be available for all children 
under the age of 18 at these sites. 
 

Service at North will take place at the side door by the parking field. Service will take place at 
South at the front door.  Remote students are entitled to a free lunch and a snack every day. Hybrid 
students are entitled to take a lunch and a snack at the end of the day for the next day when the student 
will not be present in school. 
 
Happy Thanksgiving to All! 
 
Mr. Rainis 
 

https://thebernseidermanga.wixsite.com/mysite
https://www.dropbox.com/s/yojdl8sgct8wgii/NOVEMBER%202020.mp4?dl=0


 
 

 

REVISED 
Lynbrook High School  

COVID-19 
Bell Schedule 

EFFECTIVE 11/23/20 
2020 – 2021 

 
Period 1 7:30 – 8:06 

Period 2 8:14 – 8:50 

Homeroom 8:50 – 8:56 

Period 3 9:04 – 9:40 

Period 4 9:48 – 10:24 

Period 5 10:32 – 11:08 

Period 6 11:16 – 11:52 

Period 7 12:00 – 12:36 

Period 8 12:44 – 1:20 

Period 9 1:28 – 2:04 

Period 10 2:12 – 2:48 
 
 

 


